



**WHEATLEY WANDERERS JFC  
AGM  
13<sup>TH</sup> JUNE 2007  
VENUE – THE BENBOW  
7.30 START**

Troy opened the meeting and asked Stuart Hall to update us on the current situation since the break up of the old committee and the formation of their new team The Wheatley Warriors.

**UPDATE ON SITUATION FOLLOWING THE DEPARTURE OF UNDER 9 A.**

Stuart stated that we had got the website back. The old committee had paid us our balance of £1,418-07 being the balance in the account due to us. We had not received the kit back from them and would get that at the end of July. We had not received the paperwork and the toys either. It seemed unlikely that we would get the rain jackets which had been bought by Blazes dad.

Troy said there were still some expenses that needed to be paid out for tournaments and trophies etc. Once these had been paid he would transfer the balance to the new treasurer.

**CONSTITUTION AMENDMENTS**

All amendments were carried with regard to alteration of the constitution. The main amendments would allow people to become members if they did not have kids playing for the club as honorary members. It would also mean that the club belonged to the members.

**APPOINTMENT OF NEW COMMITTEE**

Chairperson	-	Martin Phillips
Secretary	-	Troy Barker
Treasurer	-	Jason Morris
Welfare Officer	-	Mandi Byrne
Development Officer	-	Steve Lelew



NEW UNDER 7s TEAM were Voted in.  
It was agreed that the Under 6s were to carry on training and pay subs towards their own expenses (ie. Winter training) and not to be paid out of main account.

### **REPS FOR TEAMS**

Under 6s TBA  
Under 7s Hazel Grady  
Under 8sA TBA  
Under 8sB Craig Harrop  
Under 9s Louise Smith

### **SUBSCRIPTIONS.**

Decided we would keep them at £100. The new committee would decide what parents would get for their money (ie. Previous years there had been a welcome pack and kids had gone on trips etc). Deadline for payment of subs would be 1st August. Those who have already paid £50 could pay £25 by 1st July and £25 by 1st August or pay £50 by 1st August.

### **MOBILE FLOODLIGHTS**

Steve Lelew stated that £1,000 grant money had already been obtained for two floodlights and that an grant application had already been made for another four. Steve stated that for a football match six would be needed, but kids could do some training with two. Once floodlights had been received they would be tested. Risk assessments and approval from the council had been granted for their use. This would help with saving money on winter training.

### **BAG PACKING ON 1st JULY at MORRISONS.**

Times allocated as follows:-  
10-00 to 11-00 am Under 8sA and 8sB  
11-00 to 12-00 am Under 9s  
12-00 to 1pm Under 7s  
3 to 4pm Under 6s



All monies raised would go into the Wheatley pot provided there was representation from all teams there.

**WHEATLEY GALA on 14th JULY.**

Troy would be seeing Craig Waugh the organiser about this. We would have one pitch. Would play from 9am - 4pm at latest.

A meeting was arranged for next Tuesday 19th June at Benbow 7-30pm.

Minutes taken by Steve Lelew.